



CATHOLIC ACADEMY

WOOLTON HILL ROAD LIVERPOOL L25 6EG

T: 0151 288 1000 F: 0151 288 1001 E: admin@sfx.liverpool.sch.uk

WWW.SFX.LIVERPOOL.SCH.UK

10th October 2017

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Head Teacher at St Francis Xavier's College.

Our current Executive Head Teacher is retiring after 14 years in post along with the Head of School. We are now seeking to appoint an inspirational school leader with the right combination of personal and professional skills to take charge of our school from September 2018.

We are an oversubscribed Catholic boys' secondary school with a mixed 6th Form. We have a strong 6th form and GCSE results are good and improving. We also have a strong extra-curriculum presence in the city through sports teams and national debating competitions. We want to take the college to the next level and want you to help us achieve it.

Working closely with the governors and other members of the senior leadership team you will be expected to continue the improvements at the college and set out a dynamic, modern and forward-looking agenda that will inspire, encourage and motivate our talented and committed staff to deliver the best possible outcomes for all our pupils.

If you think you have what it takes, then we want to hear from you. We would also encourage all prospective candidates to come and visit our school and meet us before submitting an application. Applications should be no more than 2 sides of A4 and should outline your strengths and your vision for the college.

In this pack you will find information about our school, the post and the appointment process. We hope that this will tell you everything you need to know, but if you do have any questions, or if you would like to arrange an informal visit, please call Mrs Donna Banks, Clerk to Governors on 0151 288 1000 or via e-mail at dbs@sfx.liverpool.sch.uk.

The closing date for applications is 12.00 noon on Monday 30th October 2017. Applications should be returned to mbk@sfx.liverpool.sch.uk

We look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully

Dr A Keeley Chair of Governors

National College

endral of

Cov

HEARTSTART



...LIFE IN ALL ITS

FULLNESS



EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER:

HEAD OF SCHOOL:

DEPUTY HEAD (KS4): Rev. Bro. Peter, f.i.c., B.A. Hons.

DEPUTY HEAD (KS3):

BUSINESS MANAGER: Mrs M. Black, B.A. Hons., M.A.A.T.

Mr L D RIPPON, B.A. Hons., N.P.Q.H.

Mrs K. M. Fay, B.A. Hons., N.P.Q.H.

Mr G. Flowers, B.A. Hons., M.A., N.P.Q.H.















